The Middlesex Broadeasting Gompany

STATION WCNX

Ricuarp J. O’BriEn 460 MAIN STREET
Witiam J. O'Brzy, Je. MIDDLETOWN, CONNECTICUT

Managing Directors

January 5, 1949

Mre. S. Re. Morss
R =3

Bradford, Mass.
Dear Sir:

We are very pleased to receive your letter of
December 31, 1948, and appreciate the interest you
have shown in our station.

Your information of Q 8 A, ¢ R K, Weather oonditions,
@S B and € R M reports are very helpful.

We have oompared your log with our own and have
found it to checke We regret that as yet our verifi-
cation cards have not been received from the printer.

Again, we wish to thank you for your cooperation
and interest. |

Very truly yours,

aq

K. A. Bishop
Chief Engineer

Forward Middlesex County — 1150 on Your Dial



